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SAFETY NOTICE  
VOLUNTARY RECALL  

 
 Good Earth Lighting, Inc. 

RE1122, RE1145, RE1250 and RE 1362 Families of Rechargeable Lights    

  
 

Model Numbers: RE1122-WHG-12LF0-G; RE1122-WHG-12LF2-G as part of RE1145-WHG-12LF2-Q 
bundle; RE1122-WHG-12LF0-F; RE1122-SIL-12LF0-G; RE1122-SIL-12LF2-G as part of RE1145-SIL-
12LF2-Q bundle; RE1122-ALM-12LF2-G as part of RE1145-ALM-12LF2-Q bundle; RE1362-RGB-12LF2-G; 
RE1250-WHG-12LFR-G; RE1250-WHG-12LF1-G as part of RE1250-WHG-12LF2-Q bundle; RE1250-SIL-
12LF1-G as part of RE1250-SIL-12LF2-Q bundle; RE1250-BKG-12LF1-G as part of RE1250-BKG-12LF2-Q 
bundle; RE1250-RGP-12LF1-G as part of RE1250-RGP-12LF2-Q bundle; RE1250-ALM-12LF1-G as part of  
RE1250-ALM-12LF2-Q bundle. 
 
Hazard: Recalled products can overheat and ignite the light’s plastic housing, posing fire and burn hazards to 
consumers. 
 
Remedy:  Consumers should stop using the product immediately and contact Good Earth to receive a 
replacement product. 

For more information: 

www.goodearthlighting.com/productrecall   

1-800-291-8838 Ext 9 
8:30 a.m. to 5 p.m. CT Monday through Friday  

productrecall@goodearthlighting.com 

This recall is being conducted voluntarily and in cooperation with the U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission 

http://www.goodearthlighting.com/productrecall

